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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 11, 1974

MEMORANDUM FOR: JERRY JONES
FROM: PHIL BUCHEN .
SUBJECT: Miscellaneous Personnel Matters

Would you kindly take care of the following:

(1)

(2)

(3)

Phil Areeda has received the necessary conflicts, security
and special clearances. His commission as Counsel to the
President should be issued.

Ken Lazarus has received the necessary conflicts, security
and special clearances. His appointment should be announced.

It is my understanding that parking spaces now are available
on West Executive Avenue. Kindly arrange to have one issued
to Ken Lazarus.
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 11, 1974

MEMORANDUM FOR: JERRY JONES
FROM: PHIL, BUCHENW
SURBJECT: Miscellaneous Personnel Matters

Would you kindly take care of the following:

(1) Phil Areeda has received the necessary conflicts, security
and special clearances. His commission as Counsel to the
President should be issued.

(2) Ken Lazarus has received the necessary conflicts, security
and special clearances. His appointment should be announced.

(3) It is my understanding that parking spaces now are available
on West Executive Avenue. Kindly arrange to have one issucd
to Ken Lazarus.

















































THE WHITE HOUSE M
WASHINGTON

March 11, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: JERRY JENNINGS
NSC STAFF MEMBER

FROM: PHILIP BUCHEW W’g












3:20

Monday 7/28/75

The TSD people want to come in and install an alarm system --
will take about four hours. If there isn't a time during
the day that they could come in, they can plan on doing it
Wednesday or Thursday evening, Is this something

that was discussed and you want it done? ye&

Tom Roemer 6074
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